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In loving memory of our Marlene 

 
 

Dear Ladies of the Club, 

Life goes on, but we will miss 

Marlene dearly.  Let us value and 

treat with care all who we come into 

contact with.  We so miss those who 

leave us. 

 

From the President 
 

Dear Ladies, 
 
I hope that everyone is making some 
progress on recovering from the 
hurricane - I know that it is a long, 
tedious, and expensive haul.  However, 
spring is coming, so we can also think 
about happier things such as our 
gardens beginning to bloom and the 
following fun events: 
 
At the March meeting on Thursday, 
March 7, we will have a Bingo and 
Silent Auction fundraiser to benefit the 
Pretty Ladies' work at Topsail Park.  We 
will have 6 Bingo games with valuable 
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prizes for the winners, and the bingo 
cards are $5.00/card for the entire six 
games (ie. 2 cards equals $10.00 for the 
entire six games).  Then, there will be a 
7th bingo game which is Winner-Take-
All, and each card played will cost $1.00, 
and the winner of the 7th game will get 
all of the money. 
 
We hope to have 10 items for the Silent 
Auction and we currently have six, so if 
any members have something really 
nice that they would like to donate (and 
get a tax credit!) please let me know or 
bring it to the February meeting. 
 
The BGC Road Trip on April 12 to the 
Edenton Old Homes Tour is filling up--
only 25 seats left.  We will have 
pickup/drop-off stops in Beaufort and 
Morehead City and will leave promptly 
at 7:00 a.m.  We’ll return around 7:00 
p.m.  The trip includes admission to the 
Edenton tour, bus transportation, 
breakfast with adult libations, lunch at 
St. Paul's Episcopal Church in Edenton, 
and Happy Hour with drinks and 
snacks on the way back home.  The cost 
is $95.00 for BGC members.  If all 43 
spaces have not been taken by the 
meeting this Thursday,  non-members 
can come along at a cost of $105.00.  The 
tickets are non-refundable, but you can 
sell or give your tickets to someone else 
if you are not able to come.  We hope 
that you will be on the bus with us to 
Edenton on April 12! 
 
Best regards, 
Deborah 
President 
  

 
 
 
 

Where I come From 

We didn’t say fireflies 
but lightning bugs. 
We didn’t say carousel 
but merry-go-round. 
Not seesaw, 
teeter-totter 
not lollipop, 
sucker. 
We didn’t say pasta, but 
spaghetti, macaroni, noodles: 
the three kinds. 
We didn’t get angry: 
we got mad. 
And we never felt depressed 
dismayed, disappointed 
disheartened, discouraged 
disillusioned or anything, 
even unhappy: 
just sad. 

“Where I Come From” by Sally Fisher 
from Good Question. © Bright Hill Press, 
2015.  

 
See ya round, 
Beverly Glover-Wood, Editor 

 
 
 

 
 


